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Dear Productivity Commissioner,

We need to keep a strongly independent body to assess major projects in NSW. the IPC
may not be perfect but it is important and its role should be strengthened, not weakened as
sought by the mining industry and developers.

The acceptability of projects to the community would not be helped by having the power
of approval revert to the Minister and Department of Planning, where too much influence
by well-funded bodies can be wielded.

So, keep the IPC until something better can be devised.

Yours sincerely,




